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 ADVERTISEMENT FOR PROPOSALS 
 
Sealed proposals, addressed to the City of Carrollton, will be received at the offices of the Director 
of Engineering, City Hall,  Conference Room 1W2, 1945 E. Jackson Rd, Carrollton, Texas 75006, 
until 2:00 P.M., on Thursday, June 16, 2022, for the following work: 
 

Requests for Competitive Sealed Proposals for the 
COLUMBIAN CLUB PUMP STATION 

HEADER REPLACEMENT 
 
The submitted proposals will be publicly opened on Thursday, June 16, 2022, at 2:00 P.M. at the 
place designated for submission of proposals. 
 
This project will generally include all construction, labor, materials, and associated activities 
necessary to deliver a fully functional facility. 
 
Project is known as the “City of Carrollton Columbian Club Pump Station Header Replacement” 
located at 2415 Country Club Drive in Carrollton, Texas, for the CITY. 
 
Instructions to Proposers, Proposal Forms, Specifications, and Contract Documents are available 
for download by written request only from the offices of the Director of Engineering via 
carmella.flemming@cityofcarrollton.com.  All documents are available for review in the 
Engineering Dept. 
 
There will be a highly recommended, but not mandatory, pre-proposal meeting held at 2415 
Country Club, Carrollton, Texas, Thursday, June 9, 2022, at 11:00 A.M. 
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